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Dear sir,

I am concerned about an apparent U turn by the inspector regarding maintaining the green belt in Shippon
arising from proposed development. I understood that Shippon would be keep separate from 1200 new houses
and the green belt maintained except for that purpose.

Now it appears that the inspector is supporting a development of 4500 dwellings, removing green belt and
Shippon village status.

Having personally experienced planning U turns with regard to the Manor School development, I suspect that
the views of the village are likely to be ignored again as our opinions are not considered to be as important as
those of Commercial concerns.

However, as before I feel that I should register my concerns if only for the record. Given that development does
proceed along with those adjacent to Dunmore Road it appears that scant regard has been paid to infrastructure
requirements to support it. For example the mooted cycle path to provide easy access to Abingdon terminates in
the middle of a housing estate.  I can only assume that this is a deliberate mistake.

Yours faithfully,

John Elliott

Sent from my iPad




